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This week in Year 2 
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English: 


The children will be explore how authors develop their stories and characters. They will doing this by exploring the characters in the Katie Morag stories and finding out more about their author Mairi Hedderwick. 





Phonics:   


We are working on our phase 5 phonic sounds.


This week we will be looking at alternative spellings for the /ar/ sound. 








Maths:


We will be adding 2 digit numbers within 100. The children will be applying their knowledge of number bonds and place value to help support them with this. 








Homework:


This is set every Friday for the children to do during the week. There are also additional resources that you might like to use on the school website: � HYPERLINK "https://www.tssfirst.co.uk/children/year-2/class-news" �https://www.tssfirst.co.uk/children/year-2/class-news�


Maths- Abacus Online ‘Canopy Chaos’ (Fractions)


Reading- please spend 10 minutes reading each night and discussing the book. The children now have online books through their Abacus logins. 


Spellings- this week the spellings contain the /ar/ sound. The spelling lists for each week are available on the school website. We will be testing the children’s spellings on Friday.








Action Points:


★ PE will be on Thursdays and Fridays so please make sure that your child has a full PE kit in school and that every item is named.  


★ Please make sure that all children have their own pencil case and stationary including a whiteboard pen and glue stick. Please also ensure that the children come to school with their own water bottle.


★ I am looking forward to seeing the children again and welcoming them back to school!





Year 2 Team


















































 











